
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

Of the City of Boerne City Council Members

At a Christmas Party 

Hosted by the Boerne Fire Department

Cana Ballroom

202 W Kronkosky Street

Boerne TX  78006

December 1, 2023, at 6:00 p.m.

Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 551, V.T.C.A, Government Code, notice is hereby 

given of a possible quorum of the City Council December 1, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. 

This is not a posted meeting for Council.  A quorum of City Council may or may not be 

present.  There will be no action taken on any city business.

CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify that the above notice of meeting was posted on the 28th day of 

November, 2023 at 4:30 p.m.

_______________________________

Lori A. Carroll

City Secretary
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